
                                            ​  Orphan free education 
 
Butalaale Back To God primary school has taken the initative of seeing that even 
orphans receive education. 
Many of them are wondering with no one to help and very few of them have found a 
chance to either go to school or continue with school. We as the school of Back to God 
primary school have chosen not to just look on but to take action in order to bring a 
smile and hope to the orphaned children.  
Though we still need help and support in one way or the other we have decided to play 
our role as a christian school. 
And if there is at  least one person that can contribute just 5-10 dollars, it would  mean a 
lot to us and that would mean more so to the fatherless and the motherless children. 
Please click on the donate button or write to us and let us know how you want to be of 
help to these young ones.  
                                                    THANK YOU. 
 


